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Contact Me 

arieman@gcswave.com 

548-3185  ext. 3142 
 

Friday, February 7                   Newsletter #19 

Upcoming Events 

Valentine’s Day party……………..February 14 

No School, Presidents Day………..February 17 

 

Notes from Mrs. Rieman 
Just a reminder that next 

Friday, February 14 is our Valentine 

party!  Information went home in 

the last 2 newsletters about boxes 

and cards.  Please contact me if 

you need this information sent 

home again, or scan the QR code 

on the front of your child’s take 

home folder.    

MAP scores are being sent 

home today.  Please review this 

information and share it with your 

child.  Please note that this time we 

took a harder version of the math 

MAP test, so that could impact your 

child’s score.  Please contact me 

with any questions.  

Have a great weekend! 

Mrs. Rieman ☺ 

 

 

 Our Specials Schedule 

• Monday- Music 

• Tuesday- Library 

• Wednesday- Art 

• Thursday- Gym 

• Friday- Art 
 

 

Homework  
Spelling: Study these words: 

everyone, people, together, warm 

CHALLENGE words:  Valentine, February 

 

Math:  Pages 85-86. Turn it in by Friday for 

Dojo points!   

 

Reading:  Read 15 minutes every night.   

  

 

What We’ve Been Learning: 

Reading: This week we read stories 

about two cousins that live in different 

countries.  We used this story to 

compare and contrast.        

Spelling: This week we learned about 

words that end in consonant -le, as in 

bubble, middle, and purple.    

Math: We took a test over 2-digit 

subtraction.  We will move on to Unit 

7, which covers measurement.      

Writing:  We started writing an 

informational class story about 

second grade.  We are writing 

sections with facts about parts of our 

day here in second grade.  

Social Studies:  We learned about 

Groundhog Day, and calendar skills.        


